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February 27,1987

Mr. Paul Gwinn,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Region II, -

Material Radiation Protection Section,
101 Marietta Street, N.W.,
Suite 2900,
Atlanta, Ga 30323

Dear Mr. Gwinn:

Enclosed in duplicate is our application for renewal of Materials License 47-09576-01
which expires March 31,1987.

We have chosen tu submit the application in its entirety rather than making reference to
previous submittals, except that we have not re-submitted the credentials of those
physicians already listed on the license. We believe that this simplifies our compliance

]with the conditions of the license since it minimizes the number of documents in which
commitments are made.

As indicated in the current application, we want to retain those physicians previously
listed on the license and to retain M. Douglass Allan, M.S. as our Radiation Safety

;
Officer. We want to add Doctors Paul V. Akers, Dennis M. Burton, and Richard E.
McWhorter as specified. They meet the requirements of 10CFR 35 as amended in
October,1986.

We have reviewed extensively the new requirements of 10 CFR 35 and have incorporated
them in our practices and procedures. A number of changes in our supporting documents
are in response to the changes in 10 CFR 35. We trust that our application is complete |
and look forward to the renewal of our license.

Please address any technical questions to M. Douglass Allan, M.S., (AC 304) 526-1141 and
any administrative questions to me at (AC 304) 526-1270.

Thank you for your consideration of our application.
..

Sincerely yours,

| /' ,

Steve J. So,ltis,7
SJS:APB [ - Executive Director.
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